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Langsett Parish Council Newsletter 
December 2022 

 

 

Seasons Greetings and  

Happy New Year  

from Langsett Parish Council 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Saturday 7th January 2023 meet at 10am 

Langsett Barn Car Park 

Please join us for a LITTER PICK of LANGSETT 

followed by refreshments and mince pies 

and a chance to catch up over the festive 

period for a post New Year celebration 

 

Langsett Parish Council meetings: 

Monday 9th January 2023 

Monday 13th March 2023 

Monday 15th May 2023  

(Annual and Parishioners meetings) 

Held in Langsett Barn from 7pm 

 

CAR PARK CHARGES 

 LANGSETT BARN 

The planning application submitted by 

Yorkshire Water to install ANPR cameras 

and payment meters was approved by 

the Peak District National Park Authority 

(PDNPA)  in October 2022. 

Yorkshire Water have stated that this is a 

trial period of 18 months from installation 

of charging equipment, to allow the 

impacts of parking charges on the 

surrounding roads, and our community, to 

be assessed. 

Yorkshire Water has a 24/7 telephone 

number for reporting any issues   

 0345 1 24 24 24. 

 

Langsett Parish Council will continue to 

work with National Highways, Barnsley 

Metropolitan Borough Council and 

Yorkshire Water to monitor the impact of 

the parking charges, and will continue to 

address any issues residents raise in this 

respect.  The Parish Council contact 

details are below.   

 

 
If you have any ideas 

for future content or improvement,  

or would like to receive parish information 

by email , please contact  

the Parish Clerk, Avril Sturdy 

clerk@langsettparishcouncil.org.uk  

  or Text: 07724 755236 

www.langsettparishcouncil.org.uk  

mailto:clerk@langsettparishcouncil.org.uk


 

DOG & PARTRIDGE DEFIBRILLATOR  

Thank you to Andrea and Steve and all at the Dog & Partridge who 

raised the necessary monies to enable the Parish Council to work with 

them to successfully apply for a new defibrillator. 

Well done and thank you !! 

 

THE QUEENS PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS 

Thank you to all who attended the Jubilee afternoon tea to celebrate 

the Queens Platinum Jubilee. A special thank you to all who donated 

delicious cakes.  We are hoping to have more events in the near future. 

 

DUKE OF EDINBURGH AWARD   Well done to some of our young residents who undertook a litter 

pick as part of the Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme, which the Parish Council were happy to 

support by providing some equipment. 

 

LOCAL ENVIRONMENT    Last year the litter pick followed by refreshments was so popular, it was 

decided to hold another litter pick and “meet the Councillors” in January.  

So for the diary … SATURDAY 7TH JANUARY 2023 from 10am Langsett Barn car park. 

As well as dealing with issues around litter, fly-tipping and even Japanese Knotweed locally, the 

Parish Council are also hoping to work with Yorkshire Water to improve local areas i.e. around the 

pond and bilberry bushes. We will let residents know when we have dates for volunteer work.  Let 

us know if YOU have any ideas you would the Parish Council to consider going forward. 

 

HELP WITH THE COST OF LIVING CRISIS 

BARNSLEY MBC WEBSITE HAS SUPPORT AND ADVICE: 

Housing, food and wellbeing support; Employment and skills support 

Help to manage money; Household support grants; Support with Utility Bills               

https://www.barnsley.gov.uk/services/advice-benefits-and-council-tax/help-with-the-rising-cost-

of-living/ 
 

FINALLY, THANK YOU – to everyone involved in the campaign against the proposed introduction of 

parking charges in Langsett Barn and Langsett Flouch car parks.  The Chairman and Clerk 

attended the Planning Board meeting in October at the Peak District National Park Authority to 

object to the planning application made in relation to Langsett Barn car park.  The Parish Council 

continues to support residents going forward, 

and will continue to monitor the situation 

regarding any fallout from the decision to 

approve the installation of charging 

equipment and cameras in Langsett Barn car 

park.  

Langsett Parish Councillors: 

Cllr Peter Horner (Chair) 

Cllr Linda Taylor (Vice-Chair) 

Cllr Susan Barnes 

Cllr Dean Furniss 

Cllr Lynn Hammond 
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